
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF SCHC MEETING 
CANCELATION 

 
 

THE APRIL 8, 2015 MEETING OF THE 
SMALL CRAFT HARBOR COMMISSION  

HAS BEEN CANCELED DUE TO 
LACK OF A QUORUM AND UNAVAILABILITY 

OF THE COMMUNITY ROOM FOR 
ALTERNATIVE DATES IN APRIL. 

 
 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING IS  
MAY 13, 2015 at 10:00 A.M.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


